Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Box 938
200 Scotia Centre, (5102-50th Avenue)
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Phone : (867) 873-9029
Fax : (867) 920-4761

MVEIRB file: EA00-002a
May 9, 2001

By Fax 1-604-688-2043

Mr. Alan Taylor
Vice-President Exploration
Canadian Zinc Corporation
Suite 1202

700 West Pender Street
Vancouver, BC V6C 1G8

Dear Mr. Taylor, i

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) is pleased to convey its
Report of Environmental Assessment for the proposed Canadian Zinc Corporation Cat Camp fuel cache
retrieval and clean-up development. The Report of Environmental Assessment constitutes the Review
Board's written reasons pursuant to s.121 of the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act (Act).

i/

As required by s5.128(2) of the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act {Act), the Minister of
Indian and Northern Affairs Canada and the preliminary screeners have been provided the Report of

Environmental Assessment.

Sincerely,

Gordon Lennie, Chair
MVEIRB

Attachment
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Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Box 938

(5102-50Gth Avenue)
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Phone: (867) 873-5257
Fax: (867) 920-4761

Bridgette Larocque Phone: (867) 873 - 5257
Finance/Administration Officer Fax: {867) 920 - 4761
MVEIRB
Date: May 10, 2001 Pages: 3 including this page
To: Alan Taylor FAX: 1 (604) 688-2043

NOTES: Attached is a copy of the letter signed by Gordon Lennie, Chair, MVEIRB, which was
faxed out to Minister Nault on May 9, 2001. IfI can assist you in any other manner please do not hesitate
to contact me at (867) 873-5257.

Sincerely,
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This transmission may contain information that is confidential and privileged.

It is intended solely for the use of the addresses and is protected by legislation.

If you have received this fax transmission in error, please call (867) 873 - 9636 (collect) and destroy any pages received. Thank
you.
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Vacant Environmental Assessment Officer  (867) 873-9193
Louie Azzolini Environmental Assessment Officer  (867) §73-9189
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